
 
 

 

 

 

  

City of Aurora 

Planning Department 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Suite 2300 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

RE: Windler Filing 4 Connector Road Infrastructure Site Plan Amendment 1 – Letter of 

introduction 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The Windler Connector Road Infrastructure Site Plan – Windler F4 – is being amended to shift the 

roundabout in the plans from E 53rd Ave and N Buchanan St to E53rd Ave and N Biloxi St. The 

amendment is also revising the intersection of E 54th Pl and N Buchanan St from a 4-way 

intersection to a T intersection, adjusting utilities and utility stubs west of Denali for the adjacent 

neighborhoods, and vacating ROW associated with the roundabout shift. Per the request of Aurora 

planning, a vacation related to Windler Filing 2 – Denali Blvd and E 50th Ave is also included in this 

application. This ROW vacation is related to a modified sidewalk width per approved CD plans. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brian P. Wilson, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
Westwood Professional Services 
 


